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Hollingsworth


Elementary





Mrs. Jett’s 2nd grade class invites you to an Open House 


Friday, October 7, 2005 Rm. 124


 4:30pm-7:30pm


�


Come and find out what your children will be learning this year as 


SUPER 2nd graders!!


For more info call 799-1660 �                   


�                                               �
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